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Safety & Health Alert No. 2/2021 

Pointing and Calling practice on New Works sites 

    Date：  22 Jan 2021  

Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 

 

Many contractors have been practising pointing and calling on sites. The slogans of 

pointing and calling being practised on new works sites are collected and hereby 

disseminated to share and promote the practice among stakeholders so as to 

concentrate workers' attention and minimize hazards of human mistakes for 

enhancing site safety performance. 

 

Please consider to practise pointing and calling to improve safety performance of high 

risk activities and examine opportunity to enhance your current pointing and calling 

slogans.  

 

The alert can also be downloaded through the link below: 

https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/mini-site/site-

safety/common/resources/alerts/2021/SH-2021-02c-HA.pdf 

 

For enquiry, please contact Senior Manager / Safety and Health, Mr. Timothy LAU at 

2129 3355. 
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